Notice to Manufacturers

Update on the Position Regarding the Proposed Change to the Maximum Length For
Clubs Other Than Putters

The USGA and R&A issued a Notice on October 17, 2016 advising manufacturers of a proposed
change to the maximum length for clubs other than putters.

It has been determined that there will be no change to the current Rules regarding the maximum
length for clubs other than putters at this time.

For any questions, please contact:
John Spitzer

Director - Equipment Standards
JSpitzer@usga.org




